
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you for choosing the Lakota Family YMCA Before and After School Child Care.   

We are an active child care program for students of all Lakota Early Childhood and 

Elementary Schools grade K-6.   We do our best to ensure that each child has a 

fantastic and safe time while in our care before and after school. 

Our program philosophy is to meet the developmental needs of school age children 

and to serve family needs for quality care before and after school hours.  Our goal 

is to compliment, not duplicate, the school and to emulate a warm home setting 

with intellectual stimulation, supportive of the school age child’s emotional, social, 

cognitive, and physical developmental needs. 

At any time that you have questions or concerns please do not hesitate to bring 

them to the School Age Child Care Director attention or to the staff at your site.   

 

Yours in Mission, 

Paige Fenner 

School Age Child Care Director 


